
The Women and Earth (WORTH) Initiative, implemented

through a partnership between the Asian-Pacific

Resource and Research Centre for Women (ARROW) and

the Danish Family Planning Association (DFPA), was born

because business as usual is inadequate to meet the

challenges of today and the consequences of tomorrow.

WORTH was created to build the capacity of civil society

organisations (CSOs) in four countries in the Asia region

who are experiencing devastating climate change

consequences - Bangladesh, Pakistan, Myanmar and the

Philippines, on the nexus between SRHR and climate

change and how to plan/build advocacy and

programmatic solutions that address the challenges in

this nexus. For more information, visit

www.worthinitiative.org 


